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NANCY WILLIAMS  
 

CLOSING  REMARKS   

 

 THANK YOU FOR YOUR COMMENTS, FOR YOUR INTEREST IN THIS ZONING 

FOR HOUSING/HOUSING FOR ALL AND FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION TONIGHT. 

 PLEASE STAY ENGAGED BY MONITORING THE ZONING FOR 

HOUSING/HOUSING FOR ALL WEBPAGE, THROUGH ENEWS (IF YOU ARE NOT A 

SUBSCRIBER PLEASE LET US KNOW), THROUGH SOCIAL MEDIA, THROUGH 

MEETINGS  AND THROUGH THE COMMENT BOARD THAT IS ON THE WEBPAGE. 

 WE WILL BE SURE TO POST ALL OF THE 

QUESTIONS/COMMENTS/RESPONSES ON THE WEBPAGE FROM THIS LISTENING 

SESSION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

 BEFORE WE CLOSE, I WOULD ALSO LIKE TO THANK MY COLLEAGUES WHO 

HELPED WITH THE TECHNICAL ASPECTS OF TONIGHT, KATHERINE, PATRICK, 

LISA, MELISSA AND MICHAEL.  FURTHER I WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE 

INTERPRETERS.  ONE OF THE COMMENTS WAS HOW IMPORTANT IT IS TO BRING 

THOSE TO THE TABLE WHO DO NOT USE ENGLISH AS THEIR PRIMARY 

LANGUAGE.  WE AGREE AND TONIGHT WE HAD AMHARIC, ARABIC AND 

SPANISH INTERPRETERS AND WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK THEM AS WELL. 

 ALSO, THANK YOU TO ALL OF YOU;  PLEASE STAY ENGAGED AND GOOD 

NIGHT. 
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